
Bells  - our 10th anniversary!

Did you know that this month marks ten years 
since Joanne founded Bells...during this time we 
have grown significantly as a business and as a 
team, and added two other accountancy practices 
to the Bells group. We are planning a big celebra-
tion in the summer; please watch this space for 
more information.

Bells January 2019 newsletter
We hope that the New Year has brought a 
positive start for your business. At Bells, we are 
looking forward to an exciting year ahead, 
including another Xero workshop and the launch 
of the Pure B2B Chislehurst mastermind group, as 
well as taking care of your finances and helping 
your business to grow successfully.

With the end of the month approaching fast, don’t 
forget HMRC’s end of January tax deadline! 

Joanne Bell - Founder & Director Bells Accountants

Jo’s ‘Business Bunker’ radio 
interview
If you missed Jo on Channel Radio’s pre-Christmas 
‘Business Bunker’ interview on 18th December, 
click this link for another chance to hear it.

Next Xero workshop
As certified Xero accounting software advisors, 
our next Xero workshop will be held on Tuesday 
12th February from 1.30pm – 4.00pm at our 
Chislehurst office; 10a High Street, Chislehurst, 
Kent, BR7 5AN.
Facilitated by our Bookkeeping Manager Ria 
Moore, ACCA, this workshop is suitable for those 
who process their own bookkeeping on Xero, and 
those who are considering it as a software option.
The workshop fee is £65.00 + VAT per person.
Contact Ria to book your place or to request 
more information: ria@bellsaccountants.co.uk

Chislehurst Pure B2B Mastermind 
board – launching 13th March
We are excited about the forthcoming launch of 
our Pure B2B business mastermind meetings in 
Chislehurst on the second Wednesday of each 
month, from 11.50am-2.45pm. We will be 
meeting in the private dining room at The Imperial 
Arms, 1 Old Hill, Chislehurst, London BR7 5LZ.  

Our Croydon board meetings continue over lunch 
at The Chateau at 11.50am on every fourth 
Thursday (see: https://www.pureb2b.co.uk for 
more information).  

Please contact Anna Young to register your 
interest in attending a Pure B2B meeting, or to find 
out more: Anna@bellsaccountants.co.uk

We’d be delighted to hear from you with any 
questions,

comments or feedback you may have.

Contact us on 020 8468 1087 or via email at
enquiries@bellsaccountants.co.uk 

www.bellsaccountants.co.uk 


